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Ms. Barbara Jorgenson
Public Information Director
President's Commission on the

Accident at Three Mile Island
2100 M Street, N.W.
Washington D.C. 20037

Dear Barbara:

As discussed with you Friday, enclosed is a copy of a letter
sent or. September 13, 1979 to all operating nuclear power
plants regarding follow-up actions resulting from staff review
of the THI accident. Letters have not yet been sent to
applicants for construction permits or operating licenses but
I will forward these to you when available.

Sincerely,

N

Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation _

Enclosure:
As stated above
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bec: M. Rogovin
W. Besaw
L. Gossick

!

i

7 9102 4 0 3 F# |

.- - --
- _ _ P

*
'

-- - - - - . . . _ _ _ . . _ _ _ , , _ _ _ _~~

' emes , NRR:DIR EDO -

, { ,_ . -- - .- .---.. ....

HDenton:dfm LVGossick.u.....,,,

i i~ 9/25/79 9/ [79
~ 2 ~ ~ ~ ~

.m ,

^
- _ _


